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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Tuesday, January 02, 2018 12:01 PM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Food scraping program

 

________________________________________ 

From: Laura Kalmanoff <laurakalmanoff@optonline.net> 

Sent: Monday, January 1, 2018 9:13 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Food scraping program 

 

Hello and happy new year, 

 

I would like to say how wonderful the food scraping program has been for our household. It's a been a great thing, less 

garbage, and no more stinky garbage. I also feel so good that I'm doing something to help the environment. 

 

It would be really great if we could get food scrap pickup service from our homes. It would be such a help and highly 

appropriated. 

 

Thank you so much. 

 

Sincerely, 

Laura Kalmanoff. 

Sent from my iPhone 


